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Dear Pharmacist 

Issue of new Pharmacy Supervised Consumption Service Level Agreements 

Hull Renew - Change Grow Live (CGL) will be working with pharmacists to issue new 

service level agreements to all pharmacies currently participating in the supervised 

consumption service following the re-commissioning of the new substance misuse 

contract.  

The existing contract with Hull City Council will end on the 31-10-18 and Hull Renew 

(CGL) will issue new agreements to commence from the 01-11-18.  

From 1st November 2018, CGL will continue to use Pharma-outcomes to measure 
numbers and make payments for activity. The CGL templates will be available to 
preview from 1st October from your service screen but you will be able to enter supply 
information from 1st November. All information relating to supplies prior to the 1st 
November should be entered into the Hull city council service templates. 
 

CGL will continue to use pharma-outcomes as the preferred platform for on-going 

communications and updates prior to and thereafter 1st November 2018.     

In preparation for the new contract to commence please could you:- 

Read, sign to confirm that you approve of the attached service level agreement with effect 

from the 01-11-18, and return via email to: damaris.collins@cgl.org.uk Implementation 

Manager  

* Note – If your pharmacy is a branch, contracts will be sent directly to Head Office for      

approval, however will be posted on the pharma-outcomes system for review 

purposes* 
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